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Business burglaries investigated in Atchison
(KAIR)--Two business burglaries are under investigation by Atchison Police, with
both believed to have occurred earlier this week.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, Clem- Trucking,
located in the 300 block of South 2nd Street, was targeted by burglars, with the

crime having occurred sometime between Sunday afternoon and Tuesday
morning.

Taken from the business were impact wrenches, rechargeable batteries, and other
tools.

The other burglary, this one occurring at Luxe Steel Windows and Doors, in the
500 block of Woodlawn Avenue, is believed to have taken place sometime between
midday Monday and midday Tuesday.

Taken from the business were two 50-inch televisions.
No suspects are immediately identified.

Anyone with information should contact Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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